
 

Update: GEMS funding of COVID-19 vaccine roll-out 
 

Members should take note that on 7 January 2021, GEMS issued a media statement in which it 

confirmed its readiness, support and commitment for Government’s efforts to ensure broader reach of the 

COVID-19 vaccine for its members and their dependents.  

 

This will be in line with the priority groups identified in the COVID-19 Vaccine Roll-out Strategy of 

Government.   

 

It should also be noted that it is indicated that GEMS will be paying for the approved vaccine and all costs 

will be covered as a Prescribed Minimum Benefit (PMB). 

 

Members can obtain more information from the attached media statement on the website of GEMS. 
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